
 

 
  
 
 
 
 
Mesa Union hosted the Camarillo First Lego League Tournament.  
Below are some pictures capturing the events of the day. 
 

 
 
 
Mesa Students working in the garden for their agriculture class. 

 

 

 

Mesa Union’s Volleyball Team, under the guidance of coach Steele, battled to defend their title this 
week.  During Tuesday’s game, our team defeated Santa Rosa Middle School to advance to the 
championship game.  The ladies lost to CAPE Middle School Thursday afternoon in a three match 
dogfight.  The ladies represented Mesa Union well! 

 
 

 



 

 
    The Board of Trustees took time to recognize Elizabeth Pozzi the Mesa Union Education Foundation 

President and Peter Lan the Parent Faculty Organization President. The two organizations raised 
approximately $75K for students and programs at Mesa Union during their fall fundraising campaigns. 
The Trustees also recognized Mesa Moment recipients, Micah and Adam Sullivan, Donny Lynch and 
Jennifer Turner are reminders of how gifted our students and parents are.  

 
 

 
This week TK-5th grade teachers participated in the second 
segment of English Language Development training provided 
by Ventura County Office of Education ELD Content Specialist 
Anna Bulinski. 
 
The Parent Advisory Council worked together to identify ways to 
increase engagement of parents, community organizations, 
business, and higher institutions in the development of 
meaningful partnerships to support student learning. 
 
Two starter projects in motion are planning a K-8 Career Day 
and a Mesa Union School District partner mixer.  
 

I joined Mrs. Mckenna’s class to finish setting poles in preparation of the fence that our maintenance 
staff will install during the holiday break.  As you can see, students have made a great deal of 
progress this week. 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 

Thanksgiving activities.  
 

 

 

 


